Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education é

Region VI-Western Visayas DQ_JED
DIVISION OF AKLAN !

Kalibo, Aklan

July 17, 2017

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Heads of Public/Private Elementary/Secondary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

The Division of Aklan is planning to conduct a sports competition for its
employees. Basketball for male, volleyball for female and bowling for both male
and female in order to hc\{e an enjoyable wellness weekend activity.

For the smooth ond successful conduct of the said event, the district
sports coordinators, fournmmen’r managers of basketball, volleyball and some
members of working committee are requested to come for a meeting on

Wednesday, July 19, 2017, 9:00 o' clock in the mormning at the Arthur S. Juada
Hall, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

The officers of the Aklan School Sports, Technical Official and Coaches
Association (ASSTOCA) are also enjoined to attend this meeting.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
—
Dr. ERNESTO F. SERVILLON, Jr., MNSA
AsSt. Schools Division Superintendent
Officer In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Supefintendent
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“May Ratawhayan ag Ralipayan sa among mga escuelafan.”
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